
Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your request for information, the revised version of which the GLA received on 25 
February 2016. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
Please find the requests and responses in the information attached.  
 
Personal details including names have been withheld in line regulations 12 (3) and 13 (1) of the EIR 
covering personal data. Names of individuals have been redacted / withheld as disclosure would 
contravene the first principle of the Data Protection Act 1998, that processing be fair and lawful. The 
individuals concerned have a legitimate expectation that their names and contact details will not be 
made public.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference: 
MGLA020216-4258  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

  
Area manager - North West London  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at https://www.london.gov.uk/about-
us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information 




